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Dr. William Osler, Consultations by Appointment Only,

No. 1 W, Franklin Street. Between 2430=4,30 P,l.

Balt imore, Oct. 30th,1901,

Dear Shepherd:=-

Put the date as close to the 20th as is possible, Muir, of
Truro, was here on Sunday == a very sensible fel low with good ideas about
what the Canada Medical Association should do.

With love to the girls.

Sincerely yours,

W Osler



